
5. NATIVE PLANTS DESIGN GUIDE

The Committee reviewed the recommendation it had made at the last meeting for
the formation of a subcommittee to establish how the design guide booklet would
be produced and made available to the public.  The recommendation had been
withdrawn at the February Council meeting for further consideration.

The Committee resolved to take no further action.


